
Paper Petition Details  
 
St Johns Road - Parking Arrangements 
 
We would like to raise our concerns about the parking arrangements in St Johns 
Road. The main concern is the arrangements for visitors parking outside our properties 
and we would therefore like to see the parking restrictions on the single yellow line 
reduced to allow parking before 8.00am and after 6.00pm Monday to Friday and all 
restrictions to be removed on Saturdays and Sundays. 
 
This petition was passed to the Assistant Director of Transport and Planning on 23rd 
August 2010 
 
This petition was received on Thursday 19th August 2010. 
 

Final Results 

Number of Signatures 79 

 

Council Response  

 
TRO 4 (2010) PARKING BAY REVIEW  - St John’s Road 
 
Further to the formal consultation that took place from 30/07/10 – 20/08/10, Slough 
Borough Council have now made a decision on how best to proceed with the Traffic 
Regulation Order for waiting restrictions on St Johns Road. 
 
Due to the actual number of dropped crossings that have been implemented as part of 
the footway improvements, it is not feasible for us to implement the previously proposed 
scheme as the parking bays would obstruct too many driveways. It is the decision of the 
council to introduce an amended scheme (as can be seen on the attached plan) which 
will aim to protect the junctions and allow access for large emergency and refuse 
vehicles, and leave the rest of the street unrestricted for residents to park. This scheme 
will be under a 6 month review, and your comments are welcome to inform us on how 
the scheme is working.  
 
Any resident that currently has a residents parking permit will be eligible for a refund for 
every full month that remains on the permit. If you would like claim a refund, can you 
please send your permit back to the following address and a refund will be arranged to 
be sent to you: 
 
Parking Services 
St Martins Place 
51 Bath Road 
Slough 
SL1 3UF      
 
The works are planned to take place in conjunction with the road resurfacing in order to 
cause a little disruption as possible. If you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact Martin Mallia, Parking Development. 
 
 


